10 DOWNING STREET
LONDON SW1A 2AA

THE PRIME MINISTER 22 January 2010

Dear Sir John

Thank you for your letter.

| am entirely committed to the independence of the Inquiry and its
focus to learn the lessons from the Iraq conflict, and to work with you.

In my letter | offered to give my evidence at any time. You have

proposed a range of dates in the next two months. | will be happy to
agree a date that is to the convenience of the Inquiry.

Yours sincerely

Gl B

Sir John Chilcot GCB



